
 

 

Better Environmentally Sound Transportation Association 

305-268 Keefer Street 

Vancouver, BC V6A 1X5 

http://www.best.bc.ca 

 

December 16, 2019 

 

Office of the City Clerk 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2  

 

Appearance as a delegation at the Traffic Safety Committee Meeting to be held January 23, 2020 

 

We would like to request ten minutes on the agenda of the Traffic Safety Committee Meeting to be held 

January 23, 2020. We would like to share the results of a pedestrian safety research project that we 

conducted at six locations in Burnaby in the last year.  

 

This research was done with support from the Fraser Health Authority Vision Zero Community Grants. 

We engaged with the local seniors’ group VOBS (Voices of Burnaby Seniors) and staff from the City of 

Burnaby Social Planning team.  

 

We would welcome the opportunity to share our results and key findings with your committee. Please 

let us know if this will be possible at your next meeting. Thank you! 

 

 

Speaker One (introduction) Speaker Two (results and key findings) 

Alan Woodland, General Manager @ BEST Muhammed Qureshi, Researcher @ SFU 

904-718 Main Street, Vancouver,  1366 E King Edward Avenue, Vancouver  

604-688-4928 613-402-5232 

General.manager@best.bc.ca mnquresh@sfu.ca 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Alan Woodland 

General Manager  

Better Environmentally Sound Transportation Association 
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